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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
January 23, 2012
VIA E-FILING
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Lowper, Incorporated - Docket UW-110892
Dear Mr. Danner:

By Notice issued January 10, 2012, the Commission, acting through Martin Lovinger, Administrative Law Judge, extended the time to respond to certain ex parte communications to January 19, 2012.  Unfortunately, the severe weather kept me out of the office for most of last week.  I was only able to get to my office today.  On that basis, Lowper, Incorporated respectfully requests that the Commission accept the attached material in response to the ex parte communications.  The material consists of correspondence between Lowper and Mr. Anderson.







Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km
Enclosure
cc:
Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski (via e-mail)


ALJ Lovinger (via e-mail)


John Anderson (via e-mail)


Dave Dorland (via e-mail)
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